
TOWNSHIP OF HOLLY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

2020 PY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

BLOCK GRANT APPLICATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Holly Township Board of Trustees will hold a 

public hearing on November 20, 2019 at 6:30 p.m., or shortly thereafter, at the Holly Area 

School Board Meeting Room at the Karl Richter Community Center, 920 E. Baird St., 

Holly, MI 48442 for the purpose of hearing public comments on the use of the 2020 

Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) Application. Approximately 

$20,011.00 may be available to Holly Township to fund eligible project activities. 

 

Eligible Project List will be available for public viewing at the Clerk’s Office, 102 Civic 

Dr., Holly MI 48442 or online at www.hollytownship.org/community/legal/publicnotices 

 

The hearing is open to the public to voice their views or to submit written comment. 

Citizens are encouraged to attend and participate in the hearing.  The Holly Township Board 

will consider any public comments received at this time.  Written comments may be 

submitted prior to the hearing by writing to: Clerk at 102 Civic Dr., Holly, Michigan 48442.  

 

The Holly Township Hall is handicap accessible.  Arrangements to reasonably 

accommodate special needs will be made upon receiving a seven (7) day advance notice.  

Contact Holly Township Clerk at the number above for special services. 

 

 

Karin S. Winchester 

Holly Township Clerk 

 

 


